Becker Elementary School



Learning

August 26, 2016

for

Dear Parent/Guardian(s):

Life

As we approach the 2016-2017 school year, I would like to welcome our new families and our current families back to Becker Elementary School. I look forward to an exciting year of learning and growing with our students, professional staff, parents, and other community members.

At Becker, we continue to focus on providing all students with a safe, caring, and enriched educational experience. We value all our families and we are committed to working in partnership with you to ensure that all our students are better prepared for the future. Together, we can bridge a partnership that empowers students to reach greater strides academically and socially.

The essence of the elementary years is to enlighten, nurture, and build the foundation for growing minds. The Becker staff is committed to your child's academic and social needs. Our belief at Becker is to strengthen our students' critical thinking skills through mindful discovery, confidence, and eagerness to learn. We are also passionate about creating an environment that allows for your child to reach their optimal potential. In our partnership together, we can provide opportunities for students to surpass their academic expectations. Your support at home will better enhance your child's learning experience. You can also help us build these needed skills by having your child observe, inquire, and discuss their thinking process.

We are very passionate and committed to your child's intellectual and social growth. Together we can face all challenges and continue to make Becker Elementary School a great place for students to learn, grow, and explore.

I hope you enjoy the rest of the summer and I look forward to start the new school year with you!

Sincerely,

Rima Hassan Principal

10821 Henson Dearborn, MI 48126 Office (313) 827-6950 Fax (313) 827-6955